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I am in strong opposition of SB 697. Measure 697 is a plain a deliberate attack on the 

second amendment rights of citizens of Oregon. A person over 18 years of age is a 

legal adult in the state of Oregon and should not be prevented from exercising their 

2nd amendment right to possess a firearm. Many residents of Oregon between the 

ages of 18 and 21 live on their own and deserve the opportunity to protect 

themselves and their families the same as anyone else. I cannot think of another 

constitutional right that is withheld from a US citizen over the age of 18. Withholding 

the right to bear arms is a clear and blatant attack on the 2nd amendment right as 

outlined in the US constitution. 


